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November 30, 2011 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee members 

 

FROM: Lynn Palensky 

 

SUBJECT: Update on Category reviews for Resident Fish/blocked areas, Data Management, 

and Program Coordination Projects 

 

The proposals for the Resident Fish, Data Management, and Program Coordination work are due 

at midnight, November 30.  A handful of specific proposals may be submitted late in early 

December due to weather-related reasons.  Project presentations to the ISRP are scheduled for 

January 17-19.   At the meeting, staff will provide a full update on the progress of the review and 

next steps. Information related to this review can be found at 

www.nwcouncil.org/fw/budget/2013.   
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